From: emily Lind [

Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 2:35 PM
To: House & Governmental Affairs; Sen. & Gov Affairs Cmte
Subject: Redistributing public comment
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Hello,

I’m writing to express my wishes that the districts in Louisiana be redrawn in a way that is equitable and
representative of the population. Minority voices should not be diluted!! Gerrymandering will not be tolerated
in our state any more!! We are watching and will be participating and holding you accountable.

Thank you,
Emily Lind
Prairieville, LA 70769





